
 
 

 
 
 

 

Parent Consultations 

 

Parent Consultations will be offered Tuesday 12th October to Thursday 14th October and 

Tuesday 19th October to Thursday 21st October between the hours of 15.15pm and 

17.30pm. This is an opportunity for you to discuss how your child has settled into their 

new class and their progress so far. You may want a face to face meeting with your child’s 

class teacher or a telephone call can be offered if this is more convenient at this time.  

 

Each appointment will last for 10 minutes.  

 

Please complete and return the reply slip below stating whether you want to attend the 

academy or be contacted by phone. We will then send you out an appointment. 

 

We hope you will take this opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, and we look 

forward to seeing you in school on these days. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

K Gleave  

Head Teacher  

 

Parent Consultation 
 

Name of child:  _____________________________ Class: _________ 

 

I confirm that I will attend the Consultation appointment   (      ) 

 

I would prefer a telephone call (     ) 

 

Please indicate the days you will be available for a consultation, between the hours 

of 15.15pm and 17.30pm. 

 

Tues 12th Wed 13th Thurs 14th  Tues 19th  Wed 20th Thurs 21st  

      

 

 

Signed: ____________________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 

 


